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Dear Parents, 

A reminder that tomorrow is a non-pupil day. Half term remains a busy time for the 

school with final adjustments being made to storage and the building. No doubt many 

of the children will have recorded they have used the computers, as well as the new 

purple chairs. We are looking forward to the formal opening date when we will also be 

adding memorials to the Reflective Garden. 

 Earlier this week, the school had a Peer Review, undertaken by several local Head 

Teachers to examine aspects of the school performance. It was a real pleasure to re-

ceive their feedback confirming our evaluation against our School Development Plan. 

 Tomorrow, staff are concentrating on First Aid Training and Assessment. With so many 

viruses this winter, half term provides an opportunity for both pupils and staff to have a 

well-deserved rest to recharge their batteries! 

Wishing everyone a happy half term. 

Return to us safely on Monday 19th February. 

Best wishes 

Linda Wiskin 

 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ уǘƘ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ нлму 

Diary Dates  

19.02.18 Return to School 

21.02.18    Class 8 assembly 9am 

22.02.18 Lent Service Cathedral 2pm 

 Boys Football (WHU Newham) 

23.02.18 Girls Football Home St Annes 

16.03.18 Boys/Girls Football Home   

 Boreham 

27.03.18 Easter Service Cathedral 2pm 

29.03.18 End of Spring Term 

Easter Break 30.03.18 - 13.04.18 

16.04.18 Summer Term begins 

10.05.18 Ascension Service Cathedral 2pm 

14.05.18 SATs Week begins 

22.05.18 Class/Group Photos 

25.05.18 Summer Lunchtime Concert  

 Cathedral 

 

Half Term 28.05.18 - 01.06.18 

 

04.06.18  Non Pupil Day 

 Y6 Isle of Wight Trip  

13.06.18 Hockey Tournament Chelmer Park 

16.06.18 PTA Summer Ball 

 Essex County Cricket Ground 

20.06.18 Sports Day EYFS/KS1 am - KS2 pm 

18.07.18 Leavers Service Cathedral 

 6:30pm  

20.07.18 Last Day of Summer Term 

Cont…... 

 

On Tuesday  February 3rd, eight girls played in a girls football match against 

Chancellor Park. The score was 1-1 and they all played very well. Despite the 

cold, everyone played with lots of team spirit while also wearing our new kits.  

The captain of the team, Ellie said, “We were overjoyed when we scored the 

first goal!” 

“Everyone was so brilliant and played well we were so close to scoring goal 

number two!” said Ava. 

Our next game is on Friday 23rd February at home to St Anne’s. Spectators are 

welcome to cheer us on! 

 Reporter Olivia Mayes 
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Cont…... 

 

PTA News 
 

There will be a second hand uniform sale after school on 22 March. 
 
Wristbands for Adventure Island are available from the school office after half term. 
 
There will be an Infants party on Saturday 24 March (2-4pm), more details will be out 
after half term. This will be for EYFS, KS1 and any younger siblings. 

Community News 


